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APPENDIX A
NOTICE OF VIOIATION

Baltimore Gas and Electric Company Docket Nos. 50-317, 50-318
P. O. Box 1475 License Nos. DPR-53, DPR-69
Baltimore, Maryland 21203

As a result of the inspection conducted at the Calvert Cliffs Nuclear
Power Plant on November 26-29, 1990, and in accordance with the NRC
Enforcement Policy (10 CFR 2, Appendix C), the following violation was
identified.

10 CFR 20,203 (c) (5) states in part that for a high radiation area
...any licensee, or applicant for a license, may apply to the"

Commission for approval of methods...for controlling access to high
radiation areas...". Technical Specification 6.12.1.a for each unit
states in part that "...a high radiation area...shall be barriended s I
conspicuously posted as a High Radiation Area and entrance thereto
shall be controlled by issuance of a Special or Radiation Work Permit
and any individual or group of individuals permitted to enter such
areas shall be provided with a radiation monitoring device which
continuously indicates the radiation dose rate in the area...".

Contrary to the above, on January 17, 1990, two contractor personnel
entered a posted High Radiation Area without a dose rate meter as
required by Special Work Permit to meet the conditions of Technical
Specification 6.12.1.a. On February 6, 1990, a plant operator also
entered a posted High Radiation Area without a dose rate meter, as did
two other contractor personnel on June 13,1990.

This is a Severity Level IV Violation (Supplement IV) .

Pursuant to the provisions of 10 CFR 2.201, Baltimore Gas and Electric
Company is hereby reqaired to submit to this office within thirty days
of the date of the letter which transmitted this Notice a writtenc

statement or explanation in reply, including: (1) the corrective steps
which have been taken and the results achieved; (2) corrective steps
which-will be taken to avoid further violations; and (3) the date when
full compliance will be achieved. Where good cause is shown,
consideration will be given to extending this response time.
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